
New Address: Rt 8, Frederick, Yd. 21701 

August 13, 1968 

Dear Dr. Rhoads, 

In response to your letter of August 6,, I would appreciate microfilm copies of the following indexes: 

1, 81b, 84, 85, 86, 103-107, 107-1, 206,223, 329, 360, 385, 735, 736, 856, 913. 914, 	1066, 1107, 1121, 1179, 1193, 1245, 1283, 1284, 1295, 1306, 1348, 1395, 1896,1408, 1481, 1512, 1513, 1518, and 1546. 

I enclose a check to be added to my deposit. If there then will be en insufficient sum, would you please let me know? 

May I respectfully call my unanswered correspondence once again to your attention? 

I believe I have raised the vestion before. I would like to know, in each case, the reason for withholding the denied files on David William Ferris, row that he is dead. There is no ppesibility of injury to the innocent and the other guidlines would seem to be as inapplicable. Then those documents are released, I muld like to be notified and have copies. 

Sincerely yours, 

Harold Weisberg 


